
WELCOME

A huge congratulations to our school hockey team who 
competed in the Hockey Festival last Sunday. Teams from 
all over the region came together to test their skills against 
each other. Our team achieved 2nd place which is an 
outstanding result. A special thank you to Mr Young who 
coached the team. 


JUNIOR PRODUCTION

Lytton Street School Junior classes have been hard at work 
learning lines and songs for this term's production of "How 
Kiwi Lost His Wings". We have a huge range of talent in our 
Year 0-2 classes and they are so excited to share their show 
with you. Set aside Tuesday 5th September in your 
calendars so you don't miss out. See the poster for details of performances - 1pm 
matinee and 6pm evening slots on offer. Tickets are free, and are limited to 2 per 
family at this stage to ensure everyone has a chance to attend. Tickets are available 
from the school office.


WEARABLE ARTS

Lytton Street School is excited to present their innovative 
Matariki Wearable Arts event on Wednesday 20th 
September, and Thursday 21st September. 


This enchanting showcase promises to captivate 
audiences with its fusion of creativity and culture. Featuring 
two matinee performances from 12:30pm - 1:40pm, as well 
as two evening sessions from 6:00pm to 7:10pm. The event 
offers multiple opportunities for attendees to experience 
the magic of Matariki-inspired wearable artistry.  In the 
coming weeks you will be able to secure your place by 
simply visiting the school's office to collect your 
complimentary ticket number. This exceptional celebration 
of art and community is not to be missed, as it brings 
together the essence of Matariki and the artistic flair of 
Lytton Street School's talented students.


JAN WILLIAMS NETBALL TOURNAMENT

Best wishes to our netballers who are competing at the Jan 
Williams Netball Tournament today.


YEAR 4 CAMP

Below is the timetable for the Year 4 camps next week. 
Have a wonderful time. 

Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora

Together, we learn to live and 

live to learn
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CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE - WWW.LYTTONSTREET.SCHOOL.NZ

NEXT WEEK: YEAR CAMP TO RANGI WOODS

Times (August-
September)

Monday 28th Tuesday 29th Wednesday 30th Thursday 31st Friday ist Sept

11:30am Depart LSS Rm 12 Rm 13 Rm 20 Rms 21 & 15

1:30pm Depart Camp Rm 12 Rm 13 Rm 20 Rms 21 & 15

http://www.lyttonstreet.school.nz


TE WIKI O TE REO MĀORI 

Te wik i o te reo Māor i (Māor i 
Language Week; September 13-19) is 
a popular initiative promoting the use 
of Māori language. The week raises 
public awareness for Māori language 
revitalisation, learning, and usage. 
Māori Language Week is next month, 
running from September 13-19. This 
year we will be holding special events and activities for our tamariki and whānau throughout the week. Please keep 
an eye out on our school Facebook page and class Seesaw pages. There is also going to be a special Kapa Haka 
show being held at Feilding High School where our own tamariki will be performing alongside other local school and 
community groups. Kai will be available to purchase and there is no cost to attend. You can also check for local 
events and reo resources and ideas by going to the following website -  https://www.reomaori.co.nz/


PARENTS ASSOCIATION OF LSS (PALS)

Our awesome new Parents Association of Lytton Street School (PALS) met last week. The discussion centred around a 
range of exciting and unique fundraising ideas - these will be shared with whānau prior to all events. The first of these is 
the cook book which is already listed in this newsletter. A massive thank you to all our parents involved in supporting 
the school to raise some valuable funds.  PALS are also working alongside teachers to identify the best use of any 
raised funds to support our students.


TAUTOKO TE RĀ DAFFODIL | DAFFODIL DAY

The daffodil is one of the first flowers of spring, whose bright yellow blooms remind us of the joys the new season will 
bring. It also represents hope for the 1 in 3 New Zealanders affected by cancer.  Daffodil Day | Tautoko te rā Daffodil 
(Friday 25th August 2023) is a major funding source for the Cancer Society, as well as an opportunity to raise awareness 
of cancer in New Zealand.  If you wish to donate on Daffodil Day there will be a box in the school office. Our school will 
be focusing on the Cheekee Hero dress up day (similar cause) which is coming up on the 13th September.


LSS COOKBOOK IN THE MAKING

Calling all culinary enthusiasts and home cooks! Don't miss the chance to immortalise your cherished whānau recipes 
in the upcoming LSS Cookbook. Whether it's your grandma's secret apple pie, dad's sizzling barbecue sauce, or mum's 
comforting chicken soup, we want them all. Share the love and flavours that have been passed down through 
generations. Submit your recipes through Seesaw, email, or simply drop them off at the office. Remember, the 
deadline for submissions is Monday, September 11th. Let's weave a tapestry of taste and tradition that will delight 
palates and create lasting memories for years to come.

Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora - Together, we learn to live and live to learn

Dress upDress upDress up
day!day!day!

Come to school as your
favourite hero!

Help raise money for CheeKee
Hero 

 Wednesday 13th
September

Bring a gold coin to
school 

and show of your
amazing super powers!

CHEEKEE HERO

S e p t e m b e r i s C h i l d C a n c e r 
Awareness Month, This year on the 
13th of September we will be raising 
funds for Cheekee Hero with a Hero 
dress up day. Cheekee Hero is a New 
Zealand whānau-led charity that 
works closely  with the Child Cancer 
Foundation to support tamariki and 
their whānau in their fight against 
childhood cancer and supports 
tamariki with different abilities to 
amplify their unique strengths. Our 
friend Makai (in Te Tipu) is a Cheekee 
Hero Ambassador.  Check out the 
poster to the left, bring along a gold 
coin donation and dress as your  
favourite HERO on Wednesday 13th 
September.....  We will start the day 
with a whole school Kapa Haka 
session where Mataeo from Room 20 
will shave his hair.   This will be a really 
cool and worthwhile event.

https://www.reomaori.co.nz/

